
 

 
20th April 2020 

What’s going on this week?  

 
New figures revealed on the 7th April by the Department of Transport show that only a very small 
proportion of people in the UK are still travelling during the lockdown period that the government 
have imposed during the COVID-19 outbreak. Visits to shops, museums and cafes in the UK have 
fallen by 85% since the coronavirus outbreak, according to data shared by Google. The government 
has supported Google in using data in this way. 

Things to talk about at home… 
 Have you used technology to communicate with friends or family outside of your home? If so, 

do you think you will continue to use this after the lockdown period has ended?  
 What changes have your family made to reduce the amount you leave your home? Do you 

think you will continue with any when the restrictions are lifted? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


